1/25/2018 John

Subject: Re: Re 108 Alton Place Clinton Township, NJ
From: "John Kerwin" <kerwinjohn@me.com>

Sent: 1/20/2017 10:42:34 AM

To: "John Higgins" <jhiggins@clintontwpnj.com>;

John - Thank you for your quick response. As soon as I get a response from my partners I will let
you know which of the dates you suggested work best. Question, I would rather not bring our
attorney to the meeting for several reasons. One, I do not require his advice, two, I dont want
our discussion restrained by the attorneys. I will agree to sign off on a disclaimer provide by Mr.
Drill if that is the issue. Let me know.

John H Kerwin
kerwinjohn@mac.com
cell:808 817-2911

On Jan 18, 2017, at 08:19 PM, John Higgins <jhiggins@clintontwpnj.com> wrote:

Cood Evening John - I wanted to let you know that I listened to your phone message
today with regards to our meeting to discuss your interest in developing Alton Place.

I'm happy to do so with the understanding that your attorney and our land use

counsel would also participate in the discussion. I hope this is satisfactory and, if so,

ask that you suggest a couple of dates that are convenient for you and your counsel.
I'm relatively open on 1/27, 1/27, 2/2 and 2/3.

Best Regards

John Higgins
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